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October 8, 2021

VIA REGULAR MAIL AND CERTIFIED MAIL — RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Derek and Marissa Pearcy
1598 E. 1950 North Road
Shelbyville IL 62562

Re:  Board of Education Residency Decision
Adalyn Pearcy and Vincent Pearcy

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Pearcy:

On October 7, 2021, the Board of Education of Shelbyville Community Unit School District No.
4 met for a hearing and considered the evidence, testimony and findings related to the residency
hearing held related to Adalyn and Vincent Pearcy. This letter is to advise you of the Board of
Education’s decision regarding the residency of Adalyn and Vincent Pearcy.

1. Derek and Marissa Pearcy (hereinafter, the “Parents™), registered the students at the address
of NG S cbyville, Tlinois.

2. The parents enrolled — (hereinafter, the “Students™) at

Shelbyville Community Unit School District No. 4 (hereinafter, the “School District”) for
the 2021-2022 school term, and the students attended school in the School District during
the 2021-2022 school term.

3. On August 20, 2021, the Shelby County State’s Attorney’s Office contacted
Superintendent Shane Schuricht, and reported that Students’ home was not within the
boundaries of the School District.

4. Superintendent Shane Schuricht then reviewed public records of the School District
boundaries and determined that the Students’ residence was outside of School District
boundaries.

5. Superintendent Shane Schuricht reviewed the public property tax records for the Students’
residence, and determined that taxes were paid to Okaw Valley Community Unit School
District No. 302 for Parcel 7, the Parcel on which the Students’ residence is located, and
not the School District.

6. It was determined that the Parents’ ballot for the last consolidated election was for election
of Board of Education members of Okaw Valley Community Unit School District No. 302,
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